A Sa Garrestia Zeropia



Sri Ganesha Temple

OF HINDU CULTURAL CENTER OF TENNESSEE
Tel: 615-356-7207 • Fax 615-353-9346

web site: www.ganeshatemple.org • Email: admin@ganeshatemple.org
Temple Location: 521 Old Hickory Blvd. (In Bellevue Area) • Nashville, TN 37209
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 210705 • Nashville, TN 37221-0705

Tax I.D. 58-1476263

February 01, 2021

RENJITH ROHAN,

415 WHITLEY WAY MT.JULIET, TN 37122

Dear RENJITH ROHAN,

We acknowledge, with deep appreciation, the receipt of your contribution(s) to Sri Ganesha Temple / Hindu Cultural Center of Tennessee, totaling **\$388.00** for the calendar year 2020. If there is any discrepancy in this amount, please let us know as soon as possible. As required by IRS regulations, we confirm that Sri Ganesha Temple / Hindu Cultural Center of Tennessee did not provide you with any tangible goods except religious services.

Your generous donations and participation in the temple activities have helped our common goals of continuing and sustaining the Hindu religious and cultural traditions in the United States of America for generations to come. Your continued participation in the temple activities and your financial support are essential for the maintenance and improvement of the temple facilities and for the governance of our center.

We continue to adapt and serve our devotees in midst of the pandemic. It is important and vital that the existing programs at the Temple are supported by one and all. Last year we introduced the 'Sri Ganesha Temple Alayadhar' program. Devotees can donate a set amount (\$5001, \$3501 and \$1501) for yearly sponsorship of poojas and be recognized as an Alayadhar (flyer with details enclosed). We request you to please contact the Temple Front desk to pledge your support. We depend on these funds for our daily operations.

The decorative work of the new sections of the Temple is continuing and is scheduled to be complete this year. The Dhwajasthambham replacement work and building Gazebo similar to our outdoor Yagashalais scheduled to begin this year. Other pending projects include landscaping and multipurpose hall are in conceptual phase. The Board is also investing heavily in improving security at

the Temple. We are requesting your generous contributions to help complete these projects in a timely manner. Gift shop in our temple is open on weekends and special festival days. Our canteen is open on Saturdays and long weekends.

Sri Shiva Laksharchana will start on January 22, 2021 for 45 days and will conclude on Sunday March 7, 2021. Please participate and sponsor for the Laksharchana, 45 days sponsorship is \$501 and one day sponsorship is \$31.

The 36thanniversary celebration of Sri Ganesha temple will be held during the weekend of April 14-18, 2021. Please participate and sponsor the various Pujas offered during the forthcoming Anniversary celebrations.

The 23rd Annual Membership meeting is scheduled on Saturday May 9, 2021, 6 PM. By having contributed a minimum of \$100 during 2019, you are eligible for the membership. Please mail the signed membership form before March 31, 2021.

May the Blessings of Lord Ganesha be with you and your family always.

Manoj Senapati

Thanigaivelan Muthu

Secretary/ Treasurer

Chair Person - Executive Committee